
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 13 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 March 2019 

   

Question  When will the Council Re-use Cabins at Household Waste 

Recycling Centres be re-opened to allow residents to 

present household items such as furniture for re-use? 

Answer   
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